From: Bencks, Doug [mailto:Doug.Bencks@unh.edu]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 11:32 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: RE: Our meeting Wednesday

Hi Michael,

... Thanks for the advance on the business park district. We would support such a change, but out
patcel is pretty small, so there’s not much significance for us. We could realign the driveway to run
more along the eastern edge of the property, but it still has a lot of limitations, including the new
sewer pipe.

Doug Bencks

University Architect and Ditrector of Campus Planning
University of New Hampshire

Voice: 603-862-2791



